
       
Thank you to everyone who contributed to the success of Box Tops this year! 

 

The Box Top drawing for the Arnold’s and Sky Zone gift cards have been done and 

the winners are: 

Chase Wagner in Mrs. Albright’s class – Arnold’s 

Harrison Wolf in Mrs. Albright’s class – Sky Zone 

Your gift cards have been sent into school and you should get them within the next 

day or so. 

 

                                      
 

Please continue to clip Box Tops and use the Box Top App during the summer 

break to turn in for the 2017-2018 school year! 

 

Everyone did a great job and enjoy your summer break!  
 
Sincerely, 
Limerick Elementary School – Home & School League 
Contact Nicole Connelly with questions at ncorp82@aol.com 

mailto:ncorp82@aol.com

